
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Friday, 13 July 2018 
 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL  
GOVERNMENT ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE ‘A’ 
SUB-COMMITTEE INQUIRY INTO ACUTE HEALTH 

SERVICES IN TASMANIA 
 

The Legislative Council Government Administration Committee ‘A’ - Sub-

Committee Inquiry into Acute Health Services in Tasmania was re-established 

yesterday, Thursday 12 July, following the proroguing of Parliament due to the 2018 

Tasmanian State election.    

 
Evidence received by the Sub-Committee in 2017 prior to the proroguing of 
Parliament has been carried through to the re-established inquiry and does not 
need to be resubmitted.  
 
The Sub-Committee would like to provide an opportunity for people or 
organisations who have already provided a submission to the inquiry to update 
their submission, and the Sub-Committee also welcomes new submissions from 
interested parties.  
 
New or updated submissions would be required to be provided by COB Friday 
17 August 2018. An advertisement will be placed in the three daily Tasmanian 
papers on Saturday 21 July 2018 calling for new and updated submissions.  
 
The Members of the Sub-Committee are: 
 
Hon Kerry Finch MLC  
Hon Ruth Forrest MLC 
Hon Rob Valentine MLC (Chair) 
 
For further information: Hon Rob Valentine MLC – 0418 127 323 
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